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6th June 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Second-hand Uniform Sale 
 
Following the successful launch of our PTFA, we are keen to run a second-hand uniform sale to raise 
funds for college.  The sale will take place during the Year 6 ‘Meet the Tutor’ evening on Tuesday 
12th July at 4.00pm – 5.30pm in the main school hall.  All families are welcome to attend the sale, 
regardless of their child’s year group.  We anticipate selling the following items (cash only), plus any 
additional items that are donated: 
 

• Blazers (£10.00) 
• House ties (£1.00) 
• PE tops (£4.00) 

If you have any old or spare uniform that you are willing to donate to the sale, can you please ask 
your child to drop it off at their House office or deliver it yourself to main reception by Friday  
1st July. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
  P.T.F.A 
 
Ely College PTFA  
ptfa@elycollege.co.uk  
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